
 Overview and Direction for Use of the Warren High School Brand 

 The Warren High School brand was re-established in February 2018.  The Warren High School brand is an 
 exclusive trademark to Warren High School and in turn Warren Local School District.  Our brand represents 
 our community, Warrior Nation, and therefore needs to be treated with respect.  Warren Local School 
 District’s purpose is to educate and better the students that attend its schools; while improving and creating 
 our community. 

 The use of the Warren High School brand is exclusive to Warren Local School District.  However, if an 
 organization other than those recognized by contract with the Board of Education desire to use the brand, 
 wish to gain access and permission, the following must occur: 

 ●  The Non-Exclusive Licensing Agreement must be completed and returned to the district Administrative 
 Office.  The agreement can be found at (  LINK  ). 

 ●  After completion and execution of the Non-Exclusive Licensing Agreement, the organization must follow 
 the “Warren High School Brand Guide.” 

 ●  After completion and execution of the Non-Exclusive Licensing Agreement, the organization should 
 contact the district’s Technology Coordinator, Scott Elzey, via email,  wl_selzey@warrenlocal.org  , to 
 receive official electronic Warren High School brand files.  In the initial email, please include a digital 
 copy of the completed and executed Non-Exclusive Licensing Agreement. 

 ●  Follow the Non-Exclusive Licensing Agreement. 
 ●  Any questions should be directed to the Office of the Treasurer or the Office of the Superintendent. 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1733843540/warrenlocalorg/g6utkjwklvxmixvlqybs/Non-ExclusiveLicensingAgreement-Non-DirectSalesandBrandUseFillablePDF2024.pdf
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